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NABL Questions BABs Reissuance Memo.
NABL sent a memorandum today to the IRS Chief Counsel’s office disagreeing with the conclusion in
Advice Memorandum 2014-009. The advice memorandum concluded that BABs which were defeased
were reissued. The AM relied on part of a sentence, taken out of context, in the preamble to the
reissuance regulations to come to its conclusion even though BABs meet the requirements of the
regulations.

The NABL memorandum is available here.
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